
 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

St Francis Catholic Primary School 
Highcliffe Road, Morley, Leeds, LS27 9LX 
 

Telephone:-0113 3230554, Fax 0113 3230554 

Website:- www.stfrancismorley.org.uk  

 

Headteacher:- Mrs R Harrison B’ED NPQH 
 

Newsletter 8 
Monday 22nd October 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 

 
This week’s Statement to Live By is: 

I think before I make choices that affect my health. 

 
 

Reception Class Admissions 2018 
If you know of anyone considering St Francis Catholic Primary School for their child, they 
are warmly invited to contact us to arrange an opportunity to look around our happy school 
at work. 

The Governors will admit 30 children aged 4+, in September 2018.  
Please contact school to arrange a visit. 

 
 

Poppies  
Year 5 will be leading a Remembrance Assembly on Friday 9th November at 9:10am in the 
school hall. All are welcome to join us. Remembrance memorabilia, including poppies and 
bracelets are available for the children to purchase in school after half term. The suggested 
donations from The British Legion for Remembrance memorabilia is: pencils 50p, Reflectors 
50p, rulers £1.00, rubbers 50p, pencil sharpeners 50p, Individual poppies, all contributions 
are welcome for these. 
 
 
Anti- Bullying week 12th-16th November 
The theme is ‘choose respect’. 
The emphasis is on bullying being a behaviour choice. It focuses on children showing a 
positive example by choosing to respect each other in school, their homes, communities and 
on line.  
 
 
St Francis of Assisi Church - Autumn Fair 
We are collecting toiletries for the church’s Autumn Fair.  This is due to be held at St Francis 
Community Centre on Saturday 17th November. We will be collecting toiletries in school 
over the next three weeks. Children will receive 100 house points for their donations of 
bottles and toiletries.  
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Sacrament of Reconciliation 
If your child is in year 3 and you would like your child to prepare for the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation, please e-mail Canon Galvin, his e-mail is galvinchu@aol.com. All children 
making the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy Communion are expected to attend Mass 
regularly. 
 
 
Year 6 Pupils 
The final date for submitting your high school choices is 31st October. If you have not 
submitted your high school options please complete application form online today at 
www.leeds.gov.uk/residents/Admissions-secondary-school 
 
 

Dates  
Monday 5th November Training day school closed to pupils 

Friday 9th November Remembrance service led by year 5 

W/B 12th November Anti-bullying week theme ‘Choose Respect’ 

 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs R Harrison 
Head Teacher 
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